
 
 
 
 
 
November 2, 2023 
 

For your information, the following is provided to you on behalf of Student 
Transportation of Peel Region (STOPR) 

 
Attention Parents/Guardians: 
 
Re: Inclement Weather School Bus Cancellations and Weather Zones 
 
Student Transportation of Peel Region (STOPR) has established a “weather zone” 
procedure for the purposes of monitoring and communicating school bus cancellations 
on inclement weather days. 
 
School Bus cancellation options now include Zone 1, Zone 2, and/or Zone 3. 
 
Please note that our School has been assigned to Weather Zone _1_. 
 
Therefore, all of our parents/students should be checking the STOPR website and 
twitter account for Zone_1_ cancellations this winter. 
 
School Bus Cancellations will be communicated by “Weather Zone” through the STOPR 
website www.stopr.ca and the STOPR twitter account @STOPRinfo by 06:00 am each 
morning. 
 
We also encourage all parents to log into the STOPR website www.stopr.ca and click 
on the “Inclement Weather” tab to review the STOPR weather zone map and all 
inclement weather procedures. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
D. Clifford 
Principal 
 
 
Cc: Thomas Thomas, Catholic School Trustee, Mississauga Ward 5 
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